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Attendance for this week 

Y1D, Y4/5D, Y6Ke 99% Expected attendance 

Y1C, Y4/5C 98% Expected attendance 

RecM, Y2M 97% Expected attendance 

Y2F, Y3K 96% Expected attendance 

Y3M 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y6Ki 92% Risk of under achievement 

RecP 91% Risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Ronan Leyah 

Rec M Rec P Y1C Y1 D Y2 M Y2F 

Presley-Grace Lottie-Rae Nico Lillie Cole Olivia 

Kian Noah Wiktoria Riley Erin Keaton 

Y3K Y3M Y4/5C Y4/5D Y6 Ki Y6Ke 

Rose Freddie Kyran Cayson Benson Sofia 

Frankie Dahlia Lily Olivia Lorson Dylan 

Diary Dates 

• 16.09.22 – Staff Training Day 

• 22.10.22 – October Half Term 

• 31.10.22 – Return to school 

• 08.12.22 – Rec/Y6 Flu Spray 

• 23.12.22 – 08.01.23 Christmas Holiday 

• 08.01.23 Term Starts 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

 

Y1C – Multi-sports 

On Thursday 15th September (next week), Mr 

Cox’s class have been offered the exciting 

opportunity to represent our academy in an 

Multi-Skills sports event involving fun games 

and activities with the other schools in our 

cluster at Alfreton Leisure Centre. 

The event aims for the children to be active 

and have fun, to learn, practice and 

develop techniques and to develop team 

work and social skills. 

Children need to come to school at the 

usual time wearing their PE kit and with their 

named water bottle. They will travel by 

coach to the event as a whole class, and 

return to school for dinner time. 

 

Swimming  

Next Thursday, Mr Knightley’s children are 

starting their swimming lessons. 

 

The lessons will run up until Christmas. The next 

class to start swimming lessons will be Miss Myers 

class which will start in January. 

Welcome back to our new school year. We have had a 

fantastic week and our children have worked really hard. 

 

Next week is a four-day week as we have an INSET day on 

Friday the 16th September. Our next INSET days will not be 

until the end of June/beginning of July. 


